Supervisor’s Report
April 16, 2024

1- Financial Report

-Details of all income and expense transactions have been filed with the town clerk.
-Account balances as of April 16, 2024 for the general fund, highway fund, capital
improvement fund, and street light fund have been filed with the town clerk.

On March 27, | met with Peggy to work on the Sam.gov for grants, and received
confirmation on the 28t that the town is good to go for USDA loans and grants.

I met with Doug, Andy, Richard, and Pete at the ballfield to discuss bathroom project, i
have created a cart at Lowes to be sent out to corporate for pricing, | will have delivery shipped
of all supplies to town barn upon purchase.

I went to real property and got a survey map, in the area from the rear of the church to
the solar panels, closer to the church would be best bet for a community garden, with
stipulations of no use after day light hours.

| wrote a letter to Don Chambers SLC Highway, for permission of use of county rt 24 for
a parade on 7-21-2024.

Dereck C Matthews
Town Supervisor



